
From: Johnnie Yongue <jyongue@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 3:01 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Cc: Kelly M. Crowe <kcrowe@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: RE: 2.25.21 DRC Agenda 
 
Donna, 
Kelly can correct me if I am wrong but, in following our past position on these kinds of encroachments, 
there is not a negative impact to utilities or impede ADA accessibility in the Right of Way. Engineering 
will have no issue with this easement. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Johnnie Yongue PE CEM  
Project Manager 
City of Key West 
(305)965-3690 
jyongue@cityofkeywest-fl.gov 
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